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It’s officially summer here in middle Georgia and we've just celebrated our nation’s
Independence Day. We are thanking God for the privilege of being born and raised in this
great country, but, saddened to see how far the United States has drifted away from the
principles of the Founding Fathers and from honoring our Creator God. With the end of June
came the end, thankfully, of “Gay Pride Month.” So sad to see the obscene activities taking
place, fully sanctioned by the President of the United States as well as other leaders of this
nation. God’s Word, in the book of Romans, chapter 1, explains exactly what is taking place in
our country and in other countries around the world. When we see these shocking, perverted
activities we are reminded of what our dear friend, Pastor Ralph Easterwood, now gone on to
glory, used to say about such things, “We really shouldn’t be shocked when lost people act like
lost people!” We need to view those who are committing these ungodly acts as God views
them — made in His image, with a soul that is beund by Satan in the chains of sin and

darkness, who will spend eternity in Hell unless they turn and accept the gift of salvation
through Jesus Christ. He loves them and so should we and try to reach them before it’s too
late.

That’s why my dad, Dr. H. C. Godfrey, began the Little Book Ministry back in 1966. As a
pastor, he knew that there were untold numbers of people, outside the church, who needed to
hear the Gospel and would never hear it if Christians waited on them to come to church. A
person needs to have a heart-change by accepting Jesus and then they will have a desire to
attend church. The unsaved have no desire to come to church. Little Books have been

reaching the lost for 57 years now and, thanks to those of you who faithfully support the
ministry with your finances as well as your prayers, we intend to continue “keeping on” in this
work.

The more we see things falling apart here at home and around the world, the more we need to
be about the Father’s business, telling others of the Blessed Hope that is only found in the
Lord Jesus Christ. We have a limited amount of time to witness so we need to make it a
priority. How sad it would be for someone to be a Christ-Follower and get to heaven and have
not a single soul that we were instrumental in reaching for Jesus.

Looking for a ministry opportunity? How about looking for a business or doctor’s office in your
local area where you could set up a Little Book display rack and keep it filled? We are so
grateful for all of those who are already doing that. They have a part in every soul who comes
to Christ through reading a Little Book.

Thank you to all of you who are a part of the Little Book “family.” We know you faithfully pray
for the ministry and we greatly appreciate your prayers. And, we pray for you and your family
that God would bless you as you seek to serve Him. Until next time — Keep looking up!
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We currently have 16 little books in English,
plus titles in other languages.
Contact pam@littlebookministry.org
for a complete list,

Are your friends and family ready
to face eternity?

Make sure today!




